
Rosie  Livingstone  signs  new
two-year deal with Hibs Women

Rosie Livingstone has signed a new
two-year deal with Hibs Women. 
The 19-year-old made her senior debut in an Edinburgh Derby
clash in May 2021 aged just 15 with the team earning a 2-0
away victory over Hearts at Oriam.  

Since that initial bow, the Hibs Girls Academy graduate has
made 55 appearances for the Club and has found the back of the
net on 14 occasions.  

Returning  from  a  long-term  injury  in  October,  she  has
impressed this season – appearing 13 times and scoring five
goals to date. 

On her immediate return after six months on the sidelines
Livingstone netted versus Montrose, before the forward sealed
a momentous away Edinburgh Derby victory with a composed late
winner at Tynecastle in November. 

Prior  to  marking  her  50th  Hibs  appearance  with  a  sublime
strike to seal a crucial league win over Rangers in late
December, the youngster had also netted on her first start in
over 12 months during a 4-0 triumph over Motherwell that same
month. 

With her previous contract set to expire this summer, the
highly-rated  attacker  has  put  pen-to-paper  on  a  contract
renewal to extend her stay in Leith until Summer 2027.  

On her new deal, she said: “I’m pleased to sign for two years,
I feel like I’ve got unfinished business at the Club. As soon
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as I found out Grant was keen to keep me, it was something I
did not second guess. 

“Me and my family are so proud for me to be here.” 

Head coach Grant Scott was pleased to retain the player and
said: “We’re delighted that Rosie has committed her future to
Hibernian for another two years. 

“She’s a talented young player with great vision, creativity,
and a strong work ethic, and she continues to be an important
player for us. 

“Rosie has made great strides in her development, and we’re
excited to see her keep progressing and playing a key role in
the team’s future.” 


